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Recreation Committee Meeting, February 7, 2023 

 

Recreation Committee Members Present: Jeff Salt. Absent: Toni Hokanson, 

Amy Harrington, Bonne Masseo. 

 

Meeting commenced, 6:30pm 

 

Quorum not applicable to meeting due to absentees. 

 

Director Chuck Bordino and Recreation Committee Member Jeff Salt briefly discussed the 

Playground project at Field of Dreams. Jeff raised the question of possibly purchasing a 

residential playground which costs considerably less than commercial units.  

Chuck and Jeff agreed to look into differences between units and further acquire quotes from 

various companies. Jeff also raised the scenario of separate playground components with 

future additions as time and budget allow. Chuck cited the cost breakdown for individual 

components far exceeded units that comprised multiple components and created a more  

Expansive area of space needed for the project.  

Chuck concluded the meeting by reiterating the consensus by the Recreation Committee at 

the last meeting in January that the playground must be installed by volunteer labor to keep 

the project on budget. Jeff suggested that this be further discussed at the next meeting in 

March, Chuck concurred. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7pm 

 

Submitted by Chuck Bordino 


